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The beautiful month of May!  

Month of our Blessed Mother Mary and Mother’s Day 
celebrations!  

Monday, May 12th at 7:00 p.m here at St Edwards, 
we are all invited to the recitation of the Rosary and 
the Crowning of Mary.  We will pray together in 
thanksgiving for all mothers, present and departed, for 
all spiritual mothers, and for the gift of our Holy Mother 
Mary in our lives. We will share songs and beautiful 
meditations on the Eve of Our Lady of Fatima. 

Tuesday, May 13th at 7:00 p.m. at the Church of 
Ste-Thérèse, we are invited to attend a conference on 
the occasion of The centenary of the canonization of 
Saint Thérèse of Lisieux. Ingrid Lefort, of the diocese 
of St-Hyacinthe will talk to us about the journey and 
life of this wonderful saint, patron of Missions.  

Alpha Film Series News… 

We were truly amazed with the number 
of participants gathered on Alpha 

Launch Night back in March, and the number of 
friends coming back week to week  has been a 
blessed experience for all. We have enjoyed 7 films 
and an Alpha Day Away together at the Missionaries of 
the Divine Word Center in Granby, thanks to Father 
Florent. Our last gathering is at the end of the month, 
but we are already looking forward to continuing…! 

On Sunday May 11th, our team will be having  a 
fundraiser for Alpha. Cheese gift- boxes from Saint 
Benoit du Lac will be available for purchase at a 
reduced cost and we will benefit with your 
contributions. Thank YOU! 

 

Praying for one another… Let us keep elderly 
members of our community who are ill or in need of 
support, in our minds with our prayers, calls or visits. 
“We give thanks to God always for all of you, 
constantly mentioning you in our prayers.” 1 Thes. 1:2 

Newcomers: Welcome! Please register with François 
or Hélène Dubreuil to receive a box of donation 

envelopes. 

A Peaceful Hour… We have an hour of 
Eucharistic Adoration every Monday from 11 
am to noon. Spending a few minutes or an 

hour in silence before the Eucharistic Jesus, gives us 
abundant graces, wisdom and peace! All are 
welcomed.  

Celebrating PENTECOST with Coffee 
Sunday in June 

 We welcome everyone into the summer chapel.  It’s a 
good time to fellowship and celebrate the “birthday” of 
the Church.  June 8th after 9:00 am Mass. 

Looking ahead… GRAND DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE to 
the Oratory of  St. Joseph on August 20th. Cost - $120 
per person (Bus transportation, 
dinner, guided tour and concert 
included) 

For more Information vIsit: 
https://unitedesvignes.org/ 
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